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General Comment
My comment is in strong opposition to the transfer of license to Holtec for decommissioning Indian Point 
Nuclear Energy Plant. 

I have 3 major and compelling reasons for this position:

1) Holtec has never decommissioned a nuclear plant!

2) Holtec cannot possibly be trusted! As we all know, they were suspended from work with the TVA for 
bribery and then lied about the suspension when they applied for a huge tax credit in the state of New Jersey.

3) Holtec is incompetent! According to the many whistleblowers who have reported safety problems on 
Holtec projects, they take dangerous short-cuts, and they do not take care to protect their employees.

The last thing we need in this highly delicate operation, in a hugely populated metropolitan area, is to set it up 
for failure with this unscrupulous company. It would pose a grossly unacceptable danger to us all.
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